BSNL EMPLOYEES UNION
NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

27.01.2017
To
Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,
Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - Victimisations imposed on the leaders of the Associations of the Executives —
reg.

As regards the agitational programme conducted by some associations of the Executives, we
have come to know that severe victimisations are being imposed on the leaders of those
associations. It is understood that, while wage cut is being imposed for conducting
demonstrations / dharna, action has also been initiated for imposing punishment on the
leaders of those associations.

In this connection, we wish to point out that, the imposition of wage cut, for demonstrations
and dharna is not acceptable, and it tantamounts to denial of the right to assembly, which is
enshrined in the Constitution of the country. At a time when all the unions and associations in
BSNL are working shoulder to shoulder with the Management, for improving the quality of
services and to improve the revenue of the Company, imposition of severe victimisations for
trade union actions are uncalled for.

In view of the foregoing, we request you to kindly look into the matter, and to ensure that the
wage cut and victimisations are withdrawn, so as to ensure normalcy in the organisation.

Thanking you,

a2

Yours sincerely,

Sd/-
[P. Abhimanyu] [Chandeswar Singh]
General Secretary, General Secretary,

BSNLEU NFTE



